
M E M O R A N D U M

TO: Toby Fulrell, City Manager

FROM: Rudy Garza, Budget Officer

DATE: June 23, 2004

SUBJECT: Conflict of Interest Review

The item on the June 24,2004 agenda to approve a resolution to begin the process of
review for possible amendment of Chapter 2-7 of the City Code to address issues and
process relating to ethics and conflicts of interest of board and commission members has
no unanticipated fiscal impact. A budget amendment is not required.
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